
Connie Burris 
 
Dear decision -maker I am contacting you to urge you to Protect Washingtons Wolves. Wolves
have not yet recovered so Wolves should not be Delisted, more wolf management must be available
for conflicts with wildlife and we must be only using non lethal deterrents with conflicts with
livestock. Science must also be used and the Public should have more say when conflict or conflicts
occur, it is not right the rancher is only person who has A say with the Publics wildlife. Washington
must focus on more wolf management needs along with education on wolves and wolf /livestock
conflicts(non lethal methods) Killing is not an answer Thank you for considering my comments
Sincerely Ms Connie Burris 2125 Catalina Lane Springfield, Illinois 62702
puggygirl13@yahoo.com
 


